
ParentMail Email regarding Immunisations for 

the next academic Year 

Email dated 20 July 2023 

 

 

Dear Parent / Carer, 
 
Please find attached an information leaflet from the Buckinghamshire Immunisation 
Team regarding the immunisation sessions that will be taking place over the next 
academic year. 
 
Further details including the dates of the immunisations will be provided prior to the 
sessions taking place. 
 
Kind regards, 
The Buckingham School 
 


